
Reception’s Summer Term
PSHE Week: living in the wider world

We played some team-building games together 
as a class and thought about building positive 
relationships. We also shared the different 

teams and groups we are members of such as 
football teams, dance clubs and more!

For Eco-Day we learnt that biodiversity means 
lots of different plants and wildlife and that 

biodiversity is really good for the environment. 
We went on a mini-beast hunt in the school 
gardens and found so many creepy crawlies!

We learnt what rules are, why they are 
needed, and why different rules are needed 
for different situations. We re-signed our 
class charter, promising again to look after 

each other, listen, be kind and tidy up. 


